
From: mary moffat   
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 1:25 PM 
To: Adrian Abbs (who passed onto the Licensing Team)  
Subject: Alcohol license Application Monument Close 
 

 
Hi Adrian 

 
I have just written a letter to the Licensing Dept about this. A terrible idea, we already 

have Co OP and Sainsburys open till 10 pm. 
 
This new one is up to 11pm. I can imagine sad cases sitting on the monument 

drinking till late and leaving bottles about, possible broken.  
I hope locals are aware of this.  

 
Regards 
Mary Moffat  

 
 

 


